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Comments: Please consider denying the request to build ski huts in the area where snowmobile use is permitted
at Mt. Baker. It is currently very challenging to park my truck and trailer in the designated parking areas due to
limited parking and more traffic would make the one lane road even more challenging and finding parking very
difficult. I currently leave my home at 6 am to drive to Baker to get a parking spot. | fully support ski huts in other
areas. Especially closer to ski resorts. With limited snowfall at times, Mt Baker is one of the few dependable
spots in our state to ride. Snowmobiling is growing as a sport and provides financial benefits to all snow goers,
please don't make it more difficult for us to enjoy our sport by building ski huts in our riding area at Mt Baker.



